
 

 

Davis Applied Technology College 

First Notice of  

Proposed Tuition Increase 
 

Date of Notice: March 10, 2017 

 

The Davis Applied Technology College is proposing a resident student tuition increase 

between 0.00% to 5%. This will result in an increase between $0.00 to $0.10 per 

hour. The increase tuition rate, if approved, will become effective, July 1, 2017.  

 

In accordance with Utah Code Section 53B-7 – 101.5, concerned students and citizens 

are invited to attend a public hearing on the proposed increase to be held at the Davis 

Applied Technology College main campus.  

 

Date:   Tuesday, March 21, 2017 

Time:   3:15 p.m.  

Location:  Room 1022, Board Room 

Davis Applied Technology College 

550 East 300 South 

Kaysville, Utah 84037 

 

Notice of special accommodations:  

In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, individuals needing special 

accommodations (including auxiliary communicative aids and services) during the 

meeting should notify Amanda Bokish, Career & Academic Adviser/ADA Liaison, at 801- 

593-2396, at least 3 working days prior to the meeting.  

 


